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I beg to say that on the and August, 1917

partnent called a registered lever containing an office at 1

cheque No. 224 for 551.00 to Messrs. l

Mooill St., Montreal. The said firm has informed the

that they did not receive the choque. It is desired that you

will kindly have steps taken to trace the letter and that you

will advise this Department of the result.

Fowkian

and Secretary.
Asst.

ort.
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